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Brandy Butler

From: Brown, Paula K. <PKBrown@tecoenergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 11:22 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Master Commission Directory

The most recent docket was 20170206-GU.  This fax was delivered on 12-29-17 
 
From: Brandy Butler [mailto:bbutler@psc.state.fl.us] On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 11:21 AM 
To: Brown, Paula K. <PKBrown@tecoenergy.com> 
Subject: RE: Master Commission Directory 
 
Ms. Brown, 
 
Is there is certain docket you are referring too?  We have checked our system and it appears we have the correct email 
address on file.  I just want to make sure we aren’t missing anything. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Brown, Paula K. [mailto:PKBrown@tecoenergy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 10:33 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Master Commission Directory 
 
Excellent.  Thank you Ms. Butler.    
 
Have a great day.   
 
From: Brandy Butler [mailto:bbutler@psc.state.fl.us] On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 10:31 AM 
To: Brown, Paula K. <PKBrown@tecoenergy.com> 
Subject: RE: Master Commission Directory 
 

***** Don’t be quick to click! We're counting on you! This email is from an external sender! Don't 
click links or open attachments from unknown sources. Forward suspicious emails as an attachment to 
phishing@tecoenergy.com for analysis by our cyber security team.   ***** 

Good morning Ms. Brown, 
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We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Brown, Paula K. [mailto:PKBrown@tecoenergy.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 9:46 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Master Commission Directory 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
In recent weeks, I have been receiving facsimile for dockets or other matters related to Tampa Electric Company (TEC) 
and/or Peoples Gas System (PGS).  The cover letter, addressed to Kandi Floyd and I, states that the fax was created by 
the FPSC’s Case Management System because the email address is unavailable.   
  
Please update the FPSC’s Case Management System with the following email addresses.   
  
Regulatory Affairs Department email used for all TEC and PGS docketed, general matters, audits, requests, etc. 
regdept@tecoenergy.com   
  
Direct contact email addresses: 
kfloyd@tecoenergy.com   
pkbrown@tecoenergy.com 
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
Paula Brown 
Manager, Regulatory Coordination 
PO Box 111 
Tampa, FL 33601 
pkbrown@tecoenergy.com 
regdept@tecoenergy.com 
Office: 813.228.1444 
Cell: 813.503.5944 
  
  
  
 
  ________________________________   
 
NOTICE: This email is intended only for the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information. If you have received this email by 
mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete this email from your system and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. Although we take precautions to 
protect against viruses, we advise you to take your own precautions to protect against viruses as we accept no liability for any which remain. 




